
Hi Annabelle Lindsay, There are Underground Ausgrid Assets present in front of the Kennards building. The Proposed Signage 3A- Monolith Sign appears to be falling on top of these Ausgrid Assets. The signage is being planned based on an Old Survey plan dated 04-10-2002. This survey Plan is showing the Old Electrical substation which is not existing, and a new Electrical substation was built to the East of in 2003. Could you please provide latest Survey plan and detail design of the Signage (its location, and depth below the ground level)   



  


